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COVID UPDATE: ROUNDS 4 & 5 QGSSSA WINTER FIXTURES 

 

The Association congratulates all girls, staff and officials for a successful start to the winter fixtures 

season. 

 

The challenge of returning to sport in a COVID Safe environment has been met with much enthusiasm 

and respect by all schools. 

 

Following the first three weeks of trials and fixtures, the QGSSSA Board have reviewed the current  

status of not permitting spectators at winter fixture venues. 

 

In light of the current climate, a cautious approach will be maintained for the next two weeks in the  

interest of public health. Therefore no spectators will be permitted at Rounds 4 or 5 of QGSSSA winter 

fixtures. 

 

The Association would like to thank parents and supporters for their cooperation and understanding at 

this time. 

 

<END> 

 


